
Thank you for your comment, C.J. Hutchins.
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I strongly disagree with the proposed area for this solar plant. Southern Nevada's open recreation areas are shrinking everyday.
Placing these solar panels in that area takes away an area that is used by hundreds of people every weekend. Why can't they put the
panels on the west side of the I-15 freeway? Atleast that would leave us the Jean area to recreators.


